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Pastor’s Comments 
 

Joy to the World! He is here. I'm so thankful to be able to 
celebrate one more Christmas. In my opinion today is the most 
beautiful one I have ever seen because I'm spending it with 
you. I pray that you have had a great few weeks celebrating 
with family and friends. However, as we come together today to 
worship the birth of a living Savior, I hope you will take a little 
time to give him honor, glory, and praise.   
 

I personally want to wish each of you a Merry Christmas! It's 
not every year we get to spend it in church, what a joy to do so 
today. 
 

Thank you for coming to be with us at Mt. Calvary on this 
special day. I love each of you, dearly! 
 

Bro Taylor Gregory   

 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

 

  

You don’t learn much when you are 

talking. 

 
Be still, and know that I am God: I will be exalted among the heathen, 

I will be exalted in the earth. 

Psalm 46:10 

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

PRAYER REQUESTS:  
 

Brenda Knight, the sister-in-law of June Gregory 
Sis Georgia who had back surgery on Friday for a fractured back 
Sis Lynn who is having back problems  
 
++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

 
BIBLE TRIVIA: 
 

Last Week’s Question:  Who was the first single man to be exiled?  

Answer:  Cain (Genesis 4:12)  
 

This Week’s Question:   Who was the first judge of Israel? 
 
========================================================================== 

Christmas Program 
 

I would like to personally thank each and every one who 

participated in the Christmas program last Sunday evening and 

especially to Sis Faye who labored with us.  I really appreciate 

everything that was done and a big “thank you” to the ladies for 

preparing finger foods for the enjoyment of our guests.  We had a 

wonderful turnout and I thank my God for each one that came 

out.   Sis Stella 
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 He is the one who calls up the 
sun with a smile. 

 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++  

Wednesday evening we will be 

eating at 5:40.  Diner’s choice, 

so bring your favorite evening 

fare and come and join us.  
==================================================  
 

      To Lynn and Todd 

     Snoddy n the 29th 

 

^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^  
Please join us for Wednesday night mid-

week service.  This will be the last service 

for 2016 and it should be a great way to 

dedicate ourselves to our Lord and our 

church.  
 

 


